
Valley	Center	Pop	Warner	Football	&	Cheer 
2025	Financial	Aid	Policy	

 

 

 

Valley Center Pop Warner is proud to serve the Valley Center community 
by offering a quality football and cheerleading program. Part of this service 
includes offering financial aid to ensure every child has the opportunity to 
participate regardless of his/her financial circumstances. 

Financial aid offered is LIMITED and applications will be reviewed on a first 
come first served basis. All requests will be reviewed by the VCPW Board. 
All information provided is confidential and will not be released to others. 

Valley Center Pop Warner reserves the right to limit the number of financial 
aid recipients based upon available funds. Financial aid will be granted for 
the 2025 Football/Cheer season. There are no refunds of partial or fully 
paid registration fees. 

Please complete the form below and submit to our association Treasurer 
via email vcpwtreasurer@yahoo.com.  
 
 
 

 
 

  



VCPW	Financial	Aid	Form	
 

Athlete Name(s):    

Football / Cheer (circle one) 

Parent / Guardian Name(s):     

 

Address:    

 

Phone:  Email:    

 

Upon approval of request for financial aid, based upon financial need provided, VCPW requests 
an exchange of volunteer hours. 

The volunteer hours will be assigned through various VCPW acJviJes such as, but not limited to, 
registraJons, equipment/uniform issue days, football chain, snack bar, home game clean up, 
etc. All volunteer hours are to be completed during the 2025 season. 

 

Please explain your need for Financial Aid:   

  

  

  

  

  

 

I understand the terms stated in this form and agree to abide by them. 

Parent / Guardian Signature:   

Date:   


